
 

Contact Letter Date: 27.11.20 Year Group: 1 

Topic: Knowing Me, Knowing You 
Next week’s learning: 

Maths: We will further explore the teens numbers through using part whole models, 
comparing and ordering them. We will also be revisiting some of the learning covered 
during the time spent at home. 
 
English:  We will be re-telling the Christmas story; making a story map as a class then 
completing our own independently. We will use this to help us write the story and use 
time connectives to order our writing. We will also learn how to write a list and make 
lists for Christmas. 
 

Wider curriculum: We will continue to learn about Africa, including learning about the life of 
Nelson Mandela and using different maps to learn more about the physical geography of the 
continent. We will think about why we have advent calendars and enjoy finding out about the 
real story behind Christmas, including rehearsing for this year’s Nativity Show.  

Additional Information: 

- Please send in any learning your child has done at home in a named carrier bag over the 

next week. We will be making time to share what they have done and add the work into 

their school books and folders. 

- Parent Consultation Evenings are next week (Tuesday 1st and Thursday 3rd December). 

You will receive an invite to join a Teams meeting from your child’s class teacher. This 

will be in the ‘Calendar’ section of your child’s Teams account. Please contact your class 

teacher if you have not received this yet.  

- Please note Friday 11th December is Christmas jumper day. The children are invited to 

come to school dressed in their most festive knitwear. 

- The learning will continue to be uploaded on Teams weekly in the event of anybody 

needing to self-isolate. 

 

 


